
  
 

 

Addendum No. 1 
Issue Date:  April 1, 2025 

Project Name: CAPPS WINDOWS AND DOORS PROJECT 

 
TO:    Prospective Bidders 
 

This notice concerns the cancellation of Invitation for Bids for Capps Windows and Doors 
Project.  
 
The invitation for bids is being cancelled due to revised requirements. Prospective bidders will 
be given an opportunity to bid on a re-solicitation of bids or any future requirements for this 
project. 
 

 

This Addendum is posted on www.msdelta.edu and https://www.msdeltabids.com/. 

This Addendum consists of 1 page in total. 

THIS BID IS HEREBY CANCELED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

- End - 
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